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Meetings/Events Calendar 2012ï 2013 
¶ Sep 21ðBig Show & Tell and Pizza Party 
¶ Oct 19ðBargello presentation by Jeannie Campbell  
¶ Nov 16ðRegular meeting.  

Dec 21ï Holiday Dinner 
¶ Jan 18, 2013ðQuilto 
¶ Feb 15ðEllen Hyers speaking on Antique Quilts, 

with a trunk show 
¶ Mar 15ðHelle-May Cheney 
¶ Apr 6ïSpring Luncheon @ Lobster Shanty 
¶ Apr 19ðMerry May lecture  
¶ Apr 27ðBargello Workshop 
¶ May 17ðCarol Singerôs presentation "Designing...A 

Freeing Experience" and trunk show  
¶ May 18ðCarol Singerôs workshop on machine quilt-

ing   
¶ Jun 21ðInstallation Dinner 

      Underlined denotes Guild Meeting  
 

 Presidentôs Message 

 
This week has reminded me of the promises of spring.  It is a time 
of renewal and reawakening.  My little friends in the garden have 
made a valiant effort and pushed through the soil to greet the 
warmth of the sun.  The daffodils and hyacinths are standing tall.  
Every day the hostas are a little higher.  There are buds on the 
bushes that were burned by the salt water from hurricane Sandy. 
 
My garden friends spent two days last October under four and a 
half feet of contaminated bay water and debris.  Once the water 
receded everything looked gray and dead.  I thought the garden 
was done.  But much to my surprise, it will recover just as the 
Shore will recover. 
 
Some of our friends whose homes were flooded are getting ready 
to move back into their homes.  Others have finally received their 
insurance money and reconstruction of their damaged homes has 
begun.   With the warmer days, neighbors are finally able to work 
in their yards and remove the trash and debris deposited by the 
storm. 
 
There is an important job that remains for all of us to do.  That is to 
continue to talk to our neighbors, listen to our friends, and reach 
out to people displaced by the disaster.  We have come through 
one of the most traumatic experiences of a lifetime.   For many, it 
has been their finest hour.  As the memory of the storm recedes, 
letôs hang onto the best that we have shown of which we are capa-
ble. 
 
It looks like we are finally leaving the cold dark days of winter be-
hind us.  Things are really getting better.  Someone once said that 
April is the cruelest month.  I cannot agree because from where I 
am standing April is looking pretty good. 

 
     Ellen 
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LuncheonñApril 6, 2013  

Gift Baskets 

Guest Speaker Linda Poole 

Our beautiful raffle quilt, won by Nancy 

Manger of Connecticut, who purchased ten 

tickets at the Mancuso show 

From Genny: Three notes of thanks 

ðTo everyone who volunteered in any way, big or small, to 

make the luncheon a great event, thank you! 

ðTo everyone who donated a door prize item, giving each 

guest at least one prize, thank you! 

ðTo everyone who attended, thank you for making it a day 

of sisterhood, smiles, and so successful! 

A wonderful event enjoyed by all! Thank you Genny! 

 


